T&E Care committee plans Halloween-themed benefit
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Waynesborough
Country Club will
be the setting for a
benefit for T&E
Care Families. The
event is set for Sat-
urday, October 25
from 7 to 11 p.m.
and will include
dinner and danc-
ing to the DRF
Band and a fabu-
lous silent auction.
Creative attire with
a Halloween flair is
the dress for the
evening. Event pro-
ceeds will allow
the organization to
purchase needed
items for deserving
community mem-
bers this holiday
season. Pictured
addressing invita-
tions were (from
left Caroline
Sweeney of

Wayne, Tracey Prestipino, Rita Seltzer, Tanya Lanzilotti and Mary Diller, all of Berwyn. Rita Seltzer was the host for the addressing and
luncheon. T&E Care was fo,rmed in 2005 when a number of residents frorn Tredyffrin and Easttown townships decided to pool their
resources to help support some families who moved here after Hurricane Katrina. They received their nonprofit status in 2006. Local
community members and the organization have opened their hearts to families in our community needing financial and emotional
support. It is the hope of T&E Care that “a little support from the community to help a family through a difficult time might be all that
s needed to get a family back on track again.” . | | i
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